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News Release
Couple arrested for dealing prescription drugs out of Sanford home

 
SEMINOLE CO. (Feb. 07, 2014) – The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) yesterday 
arrested a Sanford couple for trafficking prescription drugs, drug possession, and involving a 
minor child in the sale of drugs. 
 
Agents with the City County InvestigativeBureau (CCIB) began investigating in September 2013 
after receiving information about illegal drug activity occurring at 817 Windtree Court in 
Sanford.  Agents then conducted a series of undercover operations and made controlled 
purchases to identify Marko Capers, 32, and Keyanta Capers, 35, as the persons involved with 
the drug deals.  The investigation found that on at least one occasion the couple had their 13-
year-old child complete a sale of illegal drugs from their home.
 
During the execution of a search warrant yesterday at the residence, agents located numerous 
illegal prescription pills and quantities of MDMA, more commonly known as “Molly.”  The 
couple was booked into the John E. Polk Correctional Facility on a no-bond status and are 
scheduled to attend first appearance today at 1:30 p.m.
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more 
information contact:
Heather Smith (hsmith@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6748 - desk
(407) 474-5189 - cell
or
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 - desk
(407) 402-3319 - cell
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